(5/5-6/15) Board Meeting- Item 6
Emergency Conservation Regulation
Deadline: 5/4/15 by 1@:00 am
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SWRCB Clerk

Dear Board Members,

We understand how California is in a critical drought and how essential it is to
significantly reduce our use of water. However, 36% is enormous and represents a
much higher percentage than your mandate to other, equally critical drought areas.
Please consider reducing this demand!

Thank you for your consideration.

Sandra & Michael Sherman
Rolling Hills, CA



